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Date: 29/11/24  

  

Gospel Value: Peace              Catholic Virtue: Charity 

Dear Parents and carers  

 

We come to the end of another busy week where we have managed to achieve a great deal. 

Firstly, well done to all the children who tried extremely hard in the assessments they 

completed this week. The purpose of these termly assessments is for us to identify any 

areas of learning that we can address and for us to ensure the children are on track to 

reach their end of year targets. In English this week we have written a persuasive letter 

and will be developing our knowledge of letters next week. In Maths we have continued 

working with fractions and are calculating with different denominators both below and 

beyond 1. In Geography we have examined the role of exports and imports in our daily lives 

and in our class text we have continued where we left off last week with the story now 

entering a tense and exciting period. 

 

Miss Rook & Mr Trevett  
  

Reminders:  

1. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school for their PE days. The days 

for year 5 are Wednesday and Friday.  

2. Please send the reading record in daily so that we can record any reading that we do 

with your child.  

3. To facilitate a change in the class spelling tests, new spellings will still be given 

out on Friday but the test will now take place on the following Thursday. 

4. RHE lessons continue this half term. Our next lesson looks at the biology of the 

human form from conception. If, you would like to view the lessons go to 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ Username: st-augustines-dt4 

Password: afternoon-tea  

         If you feel that your child will struggle with any of the content, please email  

         the office.  
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 Home Learning  

Tasks 

  

 

Reading  TTRS  Spellings/Phonics  

Please read at least 5 times over the 

week with your child. By year 5, some 

children are fabulous readers and can 

enjoy a book independently. If your child 

reads by themselves, they can record in 

the Reading Record as well. At the end 

of each book please use the login at the 

back of the Reading Record to take the 

AR Quiz (at home) before changing your 

book the next day.   

Please complete at 

least 15 minutes 

of TTRS twice a 

week.   

Learn your spellings and use 

each word in a sentence.  
  

We are trialling using the 

Chromebooks during our 

spelling tests and due to 

availability we will be holding 

our tests on a Thursday rather 

than a Friday going forward.   

  

Spelling pattern for week beginning 2/12/2024 

 Year 5/6 Spellings (Adverbs of frequency and possibility) 

certainly 

definitely 

possibly 

perhaps 

probably 

frequently 

often 

occasionally 

rarely 

always 

 

certainly 

definitely 

possibly 

perhaps 

probably 

frequently 

 

 



Please help your child to learn all the spellings: the words relating to the spelling pattern 

and the words for your child’s spelling group.   
 


